Minutes of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
June 21, 2021

At a regular meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District Board of
Trustees held on June 21, 2021, membersBay Hecht, Jennifer Hodges, Ray
Bradley, Dana Berry, Brandon Criswell were present along with Superintendent
Zach Morris. Trustees Jared Bell and Lorenzo Calamaco were absent. Others
present were Tricia Hurt and Kristin Marsh.

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m with Superintendent Morris leading the
invocation and the pledges.

No one addressed the Board in an open forum.

The Board then moved to approve the Consent Items. Bay Hecht made a motion to
approve board minutes from the meetings held on May 17th and May 31, 2021.
The motion was seconded by Dana Berry and passed unanimously. Brandon
Criswell made a motion to approve bills payable from the month of May 2021. Bay
Hecht seconded the motion and all were in favor.

The Board of Trustees then reviewed the 2021-2022 Preliminary SPED budget. No
action was taken.

Ray Bradley moved to approve the budget amendment #2. Motion was seconded
by Brandon Criswell and all were in favor.

Following, Bay Hecht made a motion to increase AISD’s contribution to
employees insurance for the 2021-2022 school year in the amount of $7.00.
Motion was seconded by Dana Berry and was passed unanimously.

Mr. Mortris presented the Board the attendance report, ending the school year with
200 students. As well as the budget report up to date, and the investment report for
May 2021. He informed the board that the track resurfacing project had began,
softball petition for district play had been approved, and that we are still looking to
hire a volleyball coach.



Brandon Criswell made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Bay Hecht. The meeting
adjourned at 6:54 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be held on July 19, 2021.
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